
Unusual Enrollment History 

Students identified by the U.S. Department of Education as having unusual 

enrollment history must be reviewed by the Financial Aid Office to determine 

federal aid eligibility. The Financial Aid Office must determine if there were valid 

reasons for the unusual enrollment history by reviewing enrollment, college 

transcripts and financial aid history. "Official" College Transcripts for all prior 

colleges will need to be submitted to Admissions for review. "Official' College 

Transcripts should be sent directly to eval@cochise.edu or mailed to: Attention: 

Cochise College Admissions, 901 N Colombo Ave, Sierra Vista, AZ 85635. 

Additionally, students will need to submit a typed detailed statement explaining 

the circumstances. The Financial Aid Office must document the approval or 

denial of continued federal aid eligibility. The decision is final and cannot be 

appealed to the Department of Education. Students who are identified with 

unusual enrollment history must also complete an Identity and Statement of 

Educational Purpose. 


